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“Building Partnerships-Building Communities”

From: Eberle, Dan
To: Jeff Watson
Cc: Holmstrom, Rick
Subject: RE: BL-10-00047 Baker
Date: Tuesday, December 07, 2010 7:28:20 AM

Jeff,
 
We have no comments on this BLA.  This section of the Canyon Rd is a county road.  The WSDOT
has no jurisdiction on access.  Thanks for the opportunity to comment.
 
Dan Eberle
SCR Development Review and Access Management
509-577-1637
eberled@wsdot.wa.gov
 

From: Jeff Watson [mailto:jeff.watson@co.kittitas.wa.us] 
Sent: Monday, December 06, 2010 12:57 PM
To: Eberle, Dan
Subject: BL-10-00047 Baker
 
Please see the attached boundary line adjustment application for DOT review &
comment.
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
All e-mail sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County e-mail system and may be subject to Public
Disclosure under RCW Chapter 42.56 and is subject to archiving and review by someone other than the
recipient.
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email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56
RCW and to archiving and review.

message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004a14
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